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Dear Members, 

As you are aware the election of Gujrati Samaj NZ Inc for the term 2022-2024 was going to be held on 07 May 2022. However, solely eleven members have filled out the application forms and shown their interest to take part in the election. As a result, we have eleven uncontested candidates. As per the constitution, we can announce these uncontested candidates as elected members.
I would have attended the established meeting on 07 May 2022 to announce the names of the elected individuals however, due to my circumstances I'm unable to attend the meeting. I am a close contact with two of my family members who are currently Covid Positive. For the safety of all the members, I have decided not to attend this upcoming meeting. 
However, please join me to welcome our following elected members who have accepted the challenge for the subsequent term:
1. Bharatkumar Parikh
1. Bhartiben Patel
1. Dharmendra Mehta
1. Kaushik Kansara
1. Kiritkumar Thakar
1. Kishor Mehta
1. Kokilaben Dave
1. Mahendrakumar Patel
1. Tulsibhai Patel
1. Varsha Patel
1. Vinodchandra Tailor
Congratulations to the new team for the term 2022-2024, I am sure that together you will be able to do brilliant work for our Gujarati Samaj NZ Inc. All the best! 

Kind Regards, 

Chunilal Mehta
Election Officer
Gujarati Samaj NZ Inc. 
  


